
 

adjscott@solarus.net  

Sep 12 (2 days ago) 

Jim, 

Just wanted to thank you for the opportunity to be on the Honor Flight.  I had a great time, met a lot of 

great people and have tons of pictures and information to go through, which won't seem like work at 

all.  You guys truly provide a great service to area veterans.  Have a great day! 

 

Scott Walbeck 

Antigo Daily Journal 


